
 

ORADELL BOARD 
OF EDUCATION 
PLEASE JOIN US 
Thursday, October 27, 2022 
OPS Media Center • 7:30 PM 

Our children, our hope, our future 

 

 
 

 

WE ARE PROUD TO 
HONOR OUR RETIREES 

 

HELENE ALBRECHT 
& 

TERRENCE MCGILL 
 

THESE DEDICATED 

EDUCATORS HAVE SERVED 

THE ORADELL PUBLIC 

SCHOOL DISTRICT FOR A 

COMBINED 63 YEARS. 

ALONG THE WAY THEY 

INFLUENCED THE LIVES OF 

COUNTLESS CHILDREN 

AND EARNED THE LOVE 

AND RESPECT OF THEIR 

STUDENTS, COLLEAGUES, 

AND THE ORADELL 

COMMUNITY. 

WE HOPE YOU WILL JOIN 

US AS WE FORMALLY 

RECOGNIZE THEIR 

IMMEASURABLE 

CONTRIBUTION TO THE 

DISTRICT AND EXPRESS 

OUR DEEP APPRECIATION 

FOR THEIR DEDICATED 

AND FAITHFUL SERVICE. 

 
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